## BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Regular Meeting of June 10, 1971
Members Present: Sergio Rotatori, Chairman
Gerard L. Daigle, Clerk
Timothy J. Hannigan
James E. Hart

Chairman Rotatori opened the meeting at 8:00 P.M. and dispensed with the regular order of business. No objections.

Anthony Ozella representing U.L.D., Inc. of Medway presented three plans Approval Not Required. On a Hannigan-Hart motion the following plans were unanimously approved: Lot 1029-1030, Lot 1031-1032 and Lot 1033-1034 on Temi Road; Lot 1281-1283, Lot 1282 on Clarence Road; and Lot 1269-1270, Lot 1268-1267, and Lot 1267-1266 on Shirley Road and Lot 1249, Lot 1250-1251, Lot 1251-1252, Lot 1253-1254 and Lot 1254-1255 on Caroline Dr.

Minutes of the May 27, 1971 meeting were unanimously approved as read on a Hart-Daigle motion.

Daigle reported that he had met with Bob Callahan regarding Bruce Drive Extention and had set a bond for the street. Callahan will give the bond to the Building Inspector to pass along to the Planning Board.

Walter Stearns, Building Inspector, after a discussion with Board members will check the streets and sidewalks on Hillsdale Estates after Ferigno is through building his additional houses. No occupancy permits will be issued until any damage that has been is repaired.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 P.M. on a Hannigan-Daigle motion. Unanimuous.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted:

Gerard L. Daigle, Clerk

Times C Hary